

Pecan Grove Elementary Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter September 1, 2025

Week of August 25 Recap

This week, we read The Rainbow Fish, Brown Bear, Brown Bear, What Do You See?, and Giraffes Can't Dance. We practiced comprehension and retelling with each story.

We continued exploring the letters in out names, and we talked about being kind and why it's important to share with our friends. We also discussed things we can and cannot do yet—and learned that it's important to keep trying. Everyone learned in different ways, and with practice, we will all be successful!

What We Are Learning this Week

Next week, we will read The Little White Owl. We will continue talking about what makes a good friend and family member. We will also read books about families, such as Our Class is a Family, and learn about the different kinds of families—our home family, school family, and class family.

We will keep practicing letter, color, shape, and number recognition, along with sorting, patterning, and subitizing.

Our Circle assessments will also continue.

We hope you enjoy the long weekend! School will resume on **Tuesday**, September 2 at 8:00 a.m.

***** Upcoming Events

PTO Membership

September 8: Grandparents' Lunch – Grandparents are invited to join their grandchild in the cafeteria for lunch. Grandparents are welcome to purchase a lunch from the cafeteria or bring lunch. You may bring lunch for you and your grandchild.

September 9: 20th Day of School – Dress like the 1920s!

If you haven't had a chance to join PTO yet, you can still do so!

Visite PGEPTO.com, click How to Help, and select Become a Member.

mportant Dates

September 1 – School Holiday September 8 – Grandparents' Lunch September 9 – 20th Day of School:

Dress like 1920s

September 12 – Spirit Day

September 23 – 30th Day of School: Dress

Wlike 1930s

September 25 – Early Release 12:10

September 26 – Student Holiday

M_October 8 - Wear Blue: Stop Bullying

Ctober 13 – 17 – Fall Break

October 22 – Wear Orange: Unity Day

October 24 – Trunk or Treat @ 6:00

Label Personal Items: Be sure to label jackets, water bottles lunch boxes, and other belongings. Many students have identical items, and labeling helps us return lost items

bottle and a dry, non-messy snack with your child each day.

Daily Snack & Water: Please send a non-spillable water

TOP-Off & Pick-Up Procedures

For everyone's safety and efficiency:

Please remain in your car during drop-off and pick-up. Our staff will assist your child in getting where they need to be. Display the pink card from your rearview mirror.

If you need to buckle your child, please pull forward to a safe spot before doing so. Thank you for helping us keep things run



























Reminders





